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We enjoyed using different materials to make slime.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

PPN are open for referrals from Foundation to 

Year 6. Please visit our website: 

plymouthprimarynurture.co.uk 

 

Dates to Remember: 

Bank holiday: 6/5  

Half term: 27/5—31/5  

 

We have been      
enjoying playing 
memory games as a 
group. This has 
been great for      
developing our turn 
taking skills.  

 

As part of our stem   

curriculum the children 

have the opportunity to 

make engines during 

their choosing time.  

We enjoyed playing basketball together. 

https://plymouthprimarynurture.co.uk/referrals

